KITTITAS COUNTY
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

KITTITAS COUNTY Kirk Holmes, Director

MEMORANDUM
TO: Dan Valoff, CDS .
FROM: Christina Wollman, Planner i U—’)
DATE: March 3, 2009

SUBJECT: Laukala CUP-08-07

Kirk Holmes, Director of Public Works, has stated that the conditions imposed by Public Works
on June 2, 2008 will no longer be applicable to the CUP. No road improvements will be
required.
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